MINUTES OF PLANNING BOARD REGULAR MEETING #3377 TUESDAY, DECEMBER 2, 2003, 7<sup>TH</sup> FLOOR CONFERENCE ROOM GOVERNMENT CENTER, 888 WASHINGTON BLVD., STAMFORD, CT.

Present for the Board were: Duane Hill, Chairman; John T. Garnjost; Marggie Laurie; Rose Marie Grosso; Theresa Dell; and Claire Fishman. Present for staff: Robin Stein, Land Use Bureau Chief.

The Chairman Mr. Hill opened the meeting at 7:30 PM.

## Capital Budget 2004/05-2011Capital Budget 2004/05-2011

The Board reviewed the capital budget requests. Staff was asked to obtain additional clarification regarding items in the Board of Education budget, highways and TOR radio replacement request.

Subdivision:

<u>Subdivision #3851</u> Request for a ninety-day extension. Mr. Garnjost moved to grant the extension. Mrs. Laurie seconded the motion and it passed unanimously with the regular members voting.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:00 PM.

Respectfully submitted, Marggie Laurie, Secretary

Note: These proceedings were recorded on tape and area available for review during regular business hours.